Dear Guest,

We are glad that you are sailing with us.

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has issued a travel alert for countries and territories in Latin America, the Caribbean and Bahamas where Zika virus, a mosquito related illness, has been found. They have also issued guidance for people living in or traveling to specific areas in Florida.

The precautions and guidance recommended by the CDC are similar to those to prevent other mosquito borne illnesses and include wearing long-sleeved shirts and long pants and using EPA-registered insect repellent containing an active ingredient such as DEET, picaridin, oil of lemon eucalyptus or IR3535 according to the label instructions. When using both sunscreen and insect repellent, the CDC recommends using sunscreen first and applying insect repellent on top of sunscreen.

Complimentary insect repellent is available on the pier as you exit the ship. Insect repellent is also available for purchase in White Caps, Deck 3, Forward.

Should you have any questions related to mosquito related illnesses, please visit the shipboard medical center or contact your health care provider once you return home.

Thank you again for sailing with us. We appreciate your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Cast & Crew Disney Cruise Line

